
Cell phone will not be allowed in:

• Hallways

• Cafeteria

• Bathrooms

• Essentially, anywhere other than 
the classroom

Cell phones usage will revert to pre-COVID 
regulations.

Meaning, phone usage is NOT allowed.  

Only classroom usage is allowed and with 
specific teacher permission only!!!

NO MORE CELLPHONE USAGE
















